
PTA KS1 Onesie/PJ Movie evening 
 
Date: Friday 16th November 2018 
Time: 18.00 – 19.15 
Venue: St Mary’s School hall 
 
Movies:  Stickman  

The Gruffalo  
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
We are planning to hold a onesie/pj movie evening for KS1, you will shortly 
receive a form in your child’s book bag regarding this event. 
 
Tickets will go on sale Tuesday – Thursday after school at the school office on 
the week of the event so please bring your completed form and your £3.00 to 
the office where they will be happily exchange for a ticket. 
 
We would appreciate if you would kindly not bring any food or drink to this 
event from home in case of any allergic reactions from other children.   
 
On the night, the children will watch the first movie and then they will have a 
short break where they will be given a drink and a chocolate bar.  They will 
then watch the second movie before collection time.  There will be a trained 
first aider present and emergency briefings will take place before the event for 
all adults helping.  Any help from parents would be greatly appreciated so 
please indicate on the consent form if you are able to help and if you are 
required, you will be contacted on the day of the event.  Parents are not able 
to stay with their child if they are not helping as we do have a limit to the 
number of people in the hall for the event. 

 
On the evening, we ask for the children to be dropped off at the front of the 
school to be registered.  For collection at the end of the evening please come 
to the front of the school.  The children will be sat with an adult per class in the 
hall.   No child will be permitted to leave unless accompanied by a known 
adult. 
 
We hope you will support us on this very exciting evening. 
 
With thanks for your continued support.  
 
Your PTA 

 



 


